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CORRESPONDENCE/CYFATEBIAD

Councillors noted the contents of the letter and enclosures

from the Newport Path Group re eradication of invasive sbméles
Himalayan Balsam and Japanese Knotweed, and agreed copies should
be sent to Cymdeithas Treweddel as they may wish to carry out
similar work if it is necessary in their area.

The Chairman read the latest letter from Edwina Hart on the subject
of flashing road signage at Felindre Farchog wherein it was said the
Police would be discussing the matter with Ministry of Transport
officials. Meantime Newport has been refused rermission to have
similar signs on their stretch of the A487.

A.O0.B..

Cllr. Ron Rees drew the Councils attention to the fact that the lock
is still missing from the large gate at the Castle, and coping stones
on the Nevern bridge are loose.

Councillors noted that there was a Poster in the Hall advertising
an illustrated talk on local history "Walking around Nevern & Newport
by Dr. Reginald Davies Friday 8th April 7.30pm in Nevern Village Hall

The Chezirman reminded Councillors that the May Meeting would be the
A.G.M. plus a venue needed to be decided for our annual dinner.

In response to the reyuest from Cardigan Town Council Cllr. Gaynor
Hazelden volunteered to be this Council's representative ard attend
future meetings on the subject of their application to hoid the
2020 National Eisteddfod of Wales in the Cardigan area.



